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The Point Pleasant Girl Scouts are proudly collecting excess  

Halloween candy for our troops! 
Please consider donating some of your candy to  

help our men and women in uniform. 
 

Candy donations will be accepted from November 1 – November 6                  
at the following locations: 

 
St. Peter School 

Nellie Bennett School 
Memorial Middle School 

Boro Hall 

 
All candy is accepted! 

 
Please place candy in designated drop boxes for collection.  All candies will be donated to Operation Shoebox 

of NJ, a 501(c)3 organization that supports our troops overseas.  Shoeboxes are packed with candy, among 
other items, and sent to our men and women in uniform abroad. 

 

                
 

 
 

For more information, please contact Cari Kennedy, Girl Scout Troop #906, at (732) 575-9465 
 


